Examinations Unit
Faculty of Management Studies and Commerce

Appeal for Department Allocation —2018/2019 Batch

Students who wish to appeal the department allocation should submit the respective
appeal from 19.11.2020 to 26.11.2020 through the Examinations Unit website.

Follow the below steps:
1. Go to the website. (examfmsc.sjp.ac.lk)
2. Login to your account using your username and password
3. Select the “Appeal” in “Department” Menu
4. Select the expected department and click on “Submit Appeal”

Please note:

The Faculty will not guarantee the allocation of requested department.
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